BICESTER GOLF CLUB

4.2.20

Dear Mr. Wood,



Bicester Golf Club / Great Wolf water park.

As you are aware there is a proposal to sell the back 9 holes of our Golf club to the Great Wolf Water park development at Chesterton.

This proposal is seeking Planning permission at the end of March 2020.

We are actively campaigning against this planning permission which will see our Golf club destroyed and the provision of Golf in Cherwell dramatically reduced.

We therefore propose that Cherwell District Council (through its leisure dept) purchase this golf club (from Bicester Hotel) and run it as a Municipal course for the benefit of all golfers in the district.

This would help you achieve your development plan objectives of increasing Golf provision in the area and give long term protection to our game.

The golf club is a viable commercial proposition. The added benefit of this proposal is that Gt Wolf Water Park would have to seek an alternative location.

Please pass this proposal on to the relevant people / dept at Cherwell DC for assessment.

Thank you

Yours Sincerely



Gary McCartan

For and behalf of Bicester Golf Club.

Bicester Golf Club Treasurer

19 Huntingdon Road,

Bicester OX261BD